
 
 
Present: Chairperson Lynda Appel and committee members Ken Brady and Dennis  
  Sullivan. 
 
Also present: Mayor Dennis Clough, Councilmembers Nick Nunnari, Mike O’Donnell,  
  Mark Getsay; Engineering Director Bob Kelly; Service Director Paul  
  Quinn. 
 
The meeting convened at 7:31 p.m. 

 
I. Discuss 2015 Roadway and Infrastructure program. 

 Crack and joint hot seal 
 Residential roadway rehabilitation 
 Water main replacement with roadway, sanitary sewer and storm sewer 

rehabilitation 
 Catch basin rehabilitation 
 Community Services Center parking lot 

 
Mr. Kelly delivered a detailed presentation that covered the proposed 2015 maintenance 
programs and their associated streets.  Mrs. Appel asked about impact on the residents 
and was assured by Mr. Kelly that residents would be notified in a timely manner.  Mr. 
Getsay echoed this concern and thanked Mr. Kelly for his communication skills with the 
residents and felt confident that all would be informed.  Mayor Clough mentioned the 
condition of our County streets and encouraged Mr. Kelly to continue to work with the 
County to ensure safe road conditions. 
 
Motion by Councilmember Brady, seconded by Councilmember Sullivan, that the 
committee recommend to Council passage of the 2015 Roadway program as proposed 
jointly by the Engineering and Service departments and that the Engineering Department 
begin the bid process for said projects.  Motion passed 3-0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:26 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynda M. Appel 
Chairperson  
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